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One fatality in single-vehicle collision 

 

Salem, Ore. — At approximately 4:00 a.m. today, Salem Police patrol officers responded to the 
call of a single vehicle collision near the intersection of Hawthorne AV and Hyacinth ST NE. The 
vehicle was located off the roadway in a drainage ditch. 

Officers found the driver, 34-year-old Hector Manuel Zepeda Briseno, still inside the vehicle and 
he was pronounced deceased.  

The area was closed for approximately four-and-a-half hours while the initial scene investigation 
was completed. The roadways were completely reopened by 8:45 a.m. 

The Salem Police Traffic Team is leading this ongoing investigation and believe speed may have 
been a contributing factor in the collision. No further information is available at this time. 
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https://earth.google.com/web/search/Hawthorne+Avenue+Northeast+%26+Hyacinth+Street+Northeast,+Salem,+OR/@44.97871633,-122.99264673,46.61139116a,60.87260397d,35y,126.53159407h,44.99580158t,0r/data=Cq0BGoIBEnwKJTB4NTRiZmZlNzExMGExZTMwNToweDQwMDYzZTk4NmRhNWVjNDcZ7Q4pBkh9RkAhMWjXc4i_XsAqQUhhd3Rob3JuZSBBdmVudWUgTm9ydGhlYXN0ICYgSHlhY2ludGggU3RyZWV0IE5vcnRoZWFzdCwgU2FsZW0sIE9SGAEgASImCiQJS0tVnQp8RkAR9VqANRR7RkAZAqm-R6TAXsAh1JfFLwLBXsA

